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Good evening,
I am writing to add my objection to the proposed Sizewell C project.

I live and work in East Suffolk and have grave concerns about many aspects of the
proposal.

I could copy and paste lists of reasons this project is unsuitable for this area, I'm sure you
will receive many such lists. I simply implore you to see reason.

EDF are not able to fund this project, without Chinese money or funding from major
pension funds the costs will sit firmly with the tax payer - already facing increased costs
across the board.

The coast here is constantly moving and eroding. Building a large wall is not the answer to
solve this - we have been trying to stop erosion without success for centuries and with sea
levels rising this is simply madness.

Even if the project is built on schedule it will not solve our current energy crisis. Money
should be spent on renewable energies, increasing energy efficiency in homes and ensuring
all new homes have solar panels as standard.

The project will be enormously damaging for the local environment, not least Minsmere on
the doorstep but the wider Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty. Tourism is incredibly
important for our area and this project will deter people from visiting as they do now.

I cannot express how worried I feel for the future if this project is given approval. Please
say no.

Yours sincerely,
Dawn Baldry
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